
From: Michael Hemelstrand
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: I am writing to express support of strong climate action in Oregon!!! It is Imperative that Oregon not wait for

Federal Government action on the issue! Climate is the most significant problem of our time! My name is Michael
Hemelstrand. I live in Canby...
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